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Senior School Results

We are delighted to announce this year’s Senior School entrance exam results! We are extremely proud of
all the children in Year 6, and congratulate them all on their hard work and dedicated effort since
September. We are waiting for news from The Gregg School, but have received the following tremendous
results so far, together with Scholarships, as below:

Name School Scholarship Type
Beatrice Hampshire Collegiate School Music & Drama
Ethan Hampshire Collegiate School Principals Award
Euan Hampshire Collegiate School Sport

Sienna Hampshire Collegiate School Music

Holly Hampshire Collegiate School Sport

Ryan Hampshire Collegiate School Drama

Taisiya Hampshire Collegiate School Academic
Michael Hampshire Collegiate School Academic
Georgia King Edward VI Academic

Isabel King Edward VI Academic
Michael King Edward VI Academic

Fantastic success, too, for the children below, who gained places at the following schools;

Hampshire Collegiate School
Isabella and Max

St Swithun's
Isabella and Emily

South Wilts Grammar
Harshita

Bishops Wordsworth, Salisbury and Bournemouth Grammar
Aayan

King Edward VI
Jarrad, Ashwin, Beatrice, Ethan, Ruby, Isabella, Matthew, Euan, Jessica, Charley, Sienna, Holly, Ryan, Emily,
Taisaya, Aaryan, Max, Joseph and Erin.

Well done 6B and 6D!' Congratulations to all our Year 6 children, who have worked so hard during the first
half of the year, and who should be very proud of all their achievements.
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This week Pre-Reception have been celebrating Valentine's Day. We made some special cards to send home
to our mums and dads, of which we are very proud. We have also been doing some Valentine's-themed
activities, included some heart-cutting and exploring shapes for maths and then practising our writing skills
for literacy by writing in our cards. We even hid some hearts in our Kinetic Sand, which the children had
great fun hunting for!
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This week has also been very exciting as we have been lucky enough to have some Frog Spawn in the
classroom. The children have really enjoyed learning how a tadpole grows into a Frog and have been
keeping an eye on how they have changed each day!
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Reception had a fantastic time with the visitors from Open Box Theatre on Wednesday! They enjoyed a
superb workshop about teamwork, based around the story ‘The Giant Turnip’. The children listened to the
story and then moved around the room in the style of the different animals in the book. The children then
had to recall the order of events in the story from memory, and collect the correct props in the right order
to re-tell the story.




To complete their Dinosaur topic, Ladybirds and Caterpillars have each created their own class information
text about the prehistoric creatures. The children used all the research gathered and knowledge gained

over the last couple of weeks, to each produce a fact page for their class book. The books are in the
classrooms for the children to read and to share with parents.
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We hope you have an enjoyable half term and we look forward to welcoming the children back on 27th
February when we will begin our topic about Spring.

Reception Outstanding Achievement Award

Barnaby and Elizabeth have learnt all the Reception keywords and gained an Outstanding Achievement
Award. Well done to them both!
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This week Year 1have been learning about Kenya. We have explored the Maasai Mara and learnt about the
animals we might see there, and the traditions of the Maasai Mara tribe.

We have written our final persuasive holiday brochure page about Kenya and have also designed our
brochure front cover using alliterative titles.

After half-term, we are looking forward to seeing your travel brochures displayed in our class travel
agencies. We may even be booking a holiday and going on a flight for a holiday of our own........
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On Wednesday 15th February, Open Box Theatre Company visited the school and delivered a workshop
with the children all about The Great Fire of London. It was amazing! The children started by recalling facts
about London. It quickly became apparent that they were experts. After this, they looked at some
photographs to think about how different it was in 1666 from 2017.

The children flew back in time to 1666, which was 450 years ago! They went to visit London and learnt all
about the Plague. Year Two had to transform themselves into citizens of London, selling bread, sausages
and other goods. They learnt that London was DISGUSTING and full of rats. They acted out putting straw
down on the streets of London to soak up all of the mud and sewage and taking the disgusting straw out to
the fields to burn. It was a really hot summer, and Year Two learnt that all of the straw on the floor and
the roofs has dried out. The children learnt how Thomas Farriner cooked his bread and what happened
when the embers caught fire. Later on in the workshop, the children were able to try to put out the Great
Fire with their heavy imaginary leather buckets. They made a bucket chain to pass the water quickly, but
they could not put the fire out. All the children then pretended to be the flames and the fire at the baker's
on Pudding Lane. They all thought about the different movements that the flames would have made. Slowly
the flames died down, but the wind picked up speed again, causing the fire to re-light and continue to burn
for days! The children learnt that on the 450th Anniversary, in London, a large sculpture was built and was
put onto a barge on the River Thames. They then set the sculpture on fire. Many firefighters were nearby
to keep spectators safe. At the end, the children listened to some sad music and thought about how the



